
   

 

   

 

Template for Requesting Extension in Commerce Department “March-in” Framework 
 

To submit a letter requesting an extension in the Commerce Department framework, use this link.  
 
Here is suggested submission text: 
 
Attached is a letter requesting a 90-day extension in the comment period for Docket No.: 230831–0207-
Request for Information Regarding the Draft Interagency Guidance Framework for Considering the 
Exercise of March-In Rights. 
 
Thank you for considering this request.  

 
Here is suggested language for the letter attachment: 
 

January XX, 2024 
 

The Honorable Gina Raimondo  
Secretary of Commerce  
Washington, DC 20230 
 
The Honorable Laurie E. Locascio 
Under Secretary of Commerce for Standards and Technology  
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Re: Docket No.: 230831–0207-Request for Information Regarding the Draft Interagency Guidance 
Framework for Considering the Exercise of March-In Rights 
 
Dear Secretary Raimondo and Undersecretary Locascio:  
 
I am writing to respectfully request an additional 90 days for public comment on the draft interagency 
guidance framework for considering the exercise of march-in Rights (“framework”), which would extend 
the deadline from February 6, 2024 to June 6, 2024. 
 
Appreciating the multi-faceted significance of the proposed framework, this extension will help provide 
all interested parties the opportunity to offer input. 
   
Thank you, Secretary Raimondo and Under Secretary Locascio, for considering this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2023/12/08/2023-26930/request-for-information-regarding-the-draft-interagency-guidance-framework-for-considering-the

